



ASTRONOMICAL LEAGUE Nova Observing Program

October 5, 2018

To: Michael A. Hotka

Longmont Astronomical Society

Dear Michael,

Congratulations on completing the Silver level requirements of the Nova Observing Program, sponsored by the Astronomical League. I hope you enjoyed tracking down the "new stars" and estimating their magnitudes. Your submissions to AAVSO provide valuable scientific data for astronomers and researchers.

Enclosed find your Silver award certificate. Please continue observing to earn your Gold award and Nova pin.

Thank you for your efforts!

Sincerely,

Raymond B. Howard

Ray Howard

Nova Observing Program Coordinator